To: Parents 
From: Mr. Flynn
Here is what the next few weeks look like for the 4/5 Boys Basketball Team:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Practice Wednesday at Lunch Recess
King Street Jamboree this Thursday January 25th (changed from Dr. Losier). We will be playing two games at 3:30 and 5:30 both against two different King Street teams. There will be a canteen on site.
Game Tuesday January 30th here at Max Aitken against Nelson at 3:30.
Thanks

